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It used to be when staffing became an issue, patient admits were limited to keep 

patients safe and adhere to staffing guidelines. Now, we have the push for a full 

house despite staff considerations. And so what’s increasing is nurses being 

frustrated, nurses calling out — all around frustrated workers and managers.   


